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Representative Grothman and Senator Robson:

Please review this bill to make sure that it achieves your intent.  In particular, note that
the bill requires the PSC to hold a hearing on a petition if specified conditions are
satisfied.  What if the conditions aren’t satisfied?  Should the PSC have the discretion
to hold a hearing anyway?  If not, the bill should be revised to clarify this point.
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